
 

 

2022 NCQA Accreditation RFP Questions 

Questions received related to the 2022 NCQA Accreditation RFP that was issued. 

Responses provided by Kern Health Systems (KHS). 

1. What is the desired contract start date? 
 

It is estimated that the contract will be initiated in the 4th Quarter of 2022. 
 
2. With regard to the NCQA Health Plan Accreditation, will KHS be seeking the Interim 

Survey or First Survey evaluation option? 
 

KHS is seeking First Survey assistance.  
 
3. Does KHS have any staff who are currently experienced with any stage of the NCQA 

Accreditation Process? 
 

KHS staff have a mix of experiences with the accreditation processes from minimal 
to moderate experience.  

 
4. Is there a preference of remote consulting services, on-site consulting services, or a 

culmination of both remote & on-site consulting services? 
 

KHS anticipates that a mix of both remote and on-site assistance will likely be 

required in the project. 


